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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 114/2013 
 
Date: 22nd February 2013 
 

GHA Open Board meeting 
 
The next open meeting of the GHA will take place at the Charles Hunt Room, 

John Mackintosh Hall at 2:00pm on Tuesday 5th March 2013. 

Members of the Public including GHA staff are invited to the meeting. Those 
who are considering attending the meeting can access the Board Papers via 
the GHA’s website at www.gha.gi as from Wednesday 27th February 2013. 
 
During the meeting there will be a Question Time. Anyone wishing to submit  

questions may do so to info@gha.gi by no later than Friday 1st March 2013 at 

noon. 
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